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4th July, 1950.

Ust_

Very many th§gJ^g::^or your letter, 
dated 12th June, 1930, 65>rtilosing cvpy of letter 
of introduction to Lorf ...elchett, X ich you have 
given to Mr. Charles Bf Kingston, J.^.,E.Sc.,LL.D. 
of the McGill University.

I am glad T«~A«7that Lord Me lchett 
hopes to see Mr. Kingston when he is in England, 
and has asked me to let him know when he arrives.
I shall, no doubt, hear from Mr. Kingston in due 
course.

With kind regards, and hoping all 
goes well with you,

General Sir Arthur W. Currie, K.C.B.,G.C.M.G., 
McGill University,
MOIITREAL,_____Canada.


